Dated: 20.11.2018

I

Notice

All stlildents of UIIT are informed that the External Practical
Examinations of the current Semester are'going to be held tentatively
from 28" November 2018 to 4™ December 2018. They are also

directed to wear uniform during their presence in the Examination
Hall.
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Director (UIIT)
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